
April Reading 
Goal:  
420

minutes

No spelling words 
for the week of 
April 20th - April 

24th due to ISTEP 
testing!  Remember 
to get plenty of 

rest, eat a healthy 
breakfast, and 

follow your regular 
routine to ensure 

you are as 
prepared and ready 
for ISTEP as you 

can be!
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Miss Iseler’s 
Classroom News

April 24, 2015

Weekly Update

Sign up to receive text 
message alerts!  Send a 
text to 81010 with the 
message @iseler2014.

Important Dates/Events

April 27: ISTEP Multiple Choice 
Assessment testing window opens
May 19: WDA Author Visit 9”00-10”30
May 25: Memorial Day; No School
June 2: Tentative Last Day of 

School

Our next round of ISTEP testing will begin this coming week.  We are 
currently scheduled to test every day.  Our testing will begin at 12:15 

each day and we ask that no pre-arranged or scheduled absences take 
place during these times.  It is extremely important that your child is at 
school on these days.  We will also have two days of testing the following 
week as well.  Students will be provided with a snack for each day that 
we have testing.  Please continue to make sure your child is following 
their normal routines, getting plenty of rest, and eating a healthy 

breakfast.
We will continue with our math lessons next week during our morning time 
slot.  These lessons will focus on arithmetic patterns, including identifying 

the rule, finding a missing number, and creating our own number 
patterns.  This will include in-and-out boxes as well, where we will be 

finding the rule and then applying it to other numbers.

Spelling Words
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